This History Book has been a Branch project, and contains sections on Historical Records, Current Events, Personalities, In Memoriam, and Farm Histories.

The Historical Records in-clude the history of our own W. I. Branch, Schools, Churches and points of interest in our community, and were written by the persons indicated.

The Current Events section contains dated items of interest, not recorded elsewhere, as they refer to our community.

The Personalities included here, are a source of pride, and as information is available we hope to make further additions to this section, and trust it may serve as an inspiration to any young readers who may choose to enter professional life.

In Memoriam is dedicated in loving remembrance to our members who have passed on to higher service.

The Farm Histories were written by our own members, unless otherwise indicated, and reflect the pride that is taken in the farms and homes located in South Saugeen Township.

The present Tweedsmuir History Committee extends grateful appreciation to Mrs. Jack Peirson of the Eurgoyne Women's Institute Branch, and to Mrs. Russell Eby of our own Branch for the use of their typewriters in this project.

The typing of this book, up until this time, (September, 1960), has been done by Mrs. Jas. McEwing, with Mrs. M. Jamieson assisting very ably with the compiling and securing of information. The Tweedsmuir History Committee has enjoyed splendid co-operation from every source they approached for information, and have enjoyed the task they undertook. The Branch, in July of this year, expressed its appreciation to these ladies, for their efforts, when they were presented with beautiful oil paintings, the work of our own Mrs. Grant Clazie.

It is the intention of the Committee to bring these records up to date every five years.

February, 1969: At the Annual Meeting of our Branch in April 1968 Mrs. James McEwing was appointed Curator of the Tweedsmuir Book, succeeding Mrs. Moffatt Jamieson, who continues to serve as the Assistant Curator.

The Tweedsmuir Committee includes, Mrs. Arthur Reoch, Mrs. Grant Clazie and Mrs. Alex. MacDougall. This Committee has endeavoured to bring the book up to date as of Spring, 1969.